Dear Third Grader,

Can you believe summer break is almost here? Time sure flies! We're already looking forward to an amazing year ahead with you in third grade.

Third grade is going to be so much fun! You'll be working hard and learning so many exciting things. You'll explore addition, subtraction, graphing, fractions, time, geometry, multiplication, and division in math. In science, get ready for hands-on experiments and fascinating lessons about earth, life, and physical science. Social Studies will take you through the history of Pennsylvania, teach you about different communities, and help you become a map expert!

To help you get ready, bring a backpack and a pair of earbuds or headphones. These will be important for your daily learning. You're also welcome to bring the following optional supplies on the first day of school, **August 26th**:

- 1 box of colored pencils
- 1 pencil case or pencil box
- 2 boxes of tissues

If you need any school materials, don't worry—just contact the school office and we'll be happy to help.

Enjoy every moment of your summer, and we can't wait to see your smiling face soon!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Appel

Mrs. Fry-Cummins (formerly Ms. Dunnenberger)

Mrs. Kunkle

